
Ministry Update:

We are happy to start this letter off with a praise. The prisons are now allowing
us to enter in for preaching. My brother and I filled out our papers, took the
required test, and passed. Now we must fill out the required papers for the
warden. I am still looking for someone to be my driver, since I am not able to
drive at night and on the two-lane roads.

I am not teaching any classes right now, and there are no mission trips planned
for this year, but I am always on a mission everyday of my life for the work of the
Lord’s Kingdom. I am reaching out regularly at my job, in the barber shop, and
in my hometown telling people I meet about the Good News of the Gospel.

We are so excited to be in our new church building, and we are preparing for
some evangelism in the surrounding communities. Our prayer is to reach out
to the people, and make Christ known in these communities. Considering that
mission, we celebrated the dedication of our new church facility on June 11,
2023. What an exciting time of praise, worship, and thanksgiving for the Lord’s
faithfulness through this journey.

We are looking forward to seeing how God will use us for His Glory and Great
Name.
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“Grace to you and peace from
God our Father and the Lord
Jesus Christ!!!”

PRAYER REQUESTS:

A driver for the Prison Ministry.
The salvation of my family and LaShoron's family.
My continued work at World Reach. 

Because of His Love ~ 1 John 4:19

Larry and LaShoron


